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Dear Parents and Students: 

 

We are quickly approaching the end of the third quarter of our school year, but there is still 

plenty left to do. Below I have listed some very important information that I would like you to be 

aware of.  Please note that our spring conferences are on TUESDAY, MARCH 21
st
, from 

5:00p-8:00p here at LEGACY/HVA High School. Parents, your support is extremely important 

to your students success here at school, and we would appreciate the opportunity to meet with 

you and discuss your son’s/daughter’s progress here at school. At our fall conferences we had 

approximately 1/3 of our students represented, I am hoping for a great turn out next week, on 

TUESDAY, MARCH 21
ST

 from 5:00-8:00.  I look forward to seeing you all here at 

conferences. 

 

Here are some important dates for you: 

 

March 21 Parent/Teacher Conferences from 5:00-8:00 p.m. 

March 27-31 Spring Break – No School for Students or Staff 

April 7  End of 3rd Marking Period  

April 14 Good Friday – No School for Students or Staff 

 

SPRING TESTING DATES:  

April 11 SAT Testing for juniors and PSAT10 for sophomores 

April 12 WorkKeys Testing for juniors and PSAT9 for freshman  

April 19-20 M-Step Testing for juniors  

 

The SAT, WorkKeys and M-Step tests are required for graduation.  Please mark your 

calendars.  More information will follow at a later date.  Seniors, who may have missed the tests 

last year, must take the tests this year.  Please note that school is in session for all students on the 

testing dates. 

Please note: Attendance on test dates is very important; students must sit for the testing outlined 

above to graduate with a Hartland High School Diploma.  

 

Class of 2017 

Attached is the graduation announcement form.  Please return the form to Mrs. Hamilton if you 

wish to order announcements.  They are 50 cents each.  Deadline is April 7.  Order forms will be 

available in the office as well as the Student Union. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me regarding any of the information posted above, or questions 

about the program, and certainly any questions you may have about your student’s progress here 

at LEGACY/HVA High Schools. 

 

Respectfully, 

William C. Cain 

Principal 

 


